
Watch the August 31 discussion as ODOT and City Staff 

virtually discussed and took questions about possible options 

in the Exit 27 South Medford Interchange project area 

Sorry we missed you!

Target Audience: 

Community Members 

and Development Community 

 

ODOT and City Staff are working to-

gether. We’re analyzing traffic opera-

tions and solutions to better manage 

safety and support existing and future 

growth around the Exit 27,  

South Medford Interchange area.   

 

This event included a presentation 

about the project and proposed solu-

tions from ODOT staff,  followed by a 

question and answer session.  

 

For more information or to comment, 

please contact: 

Carla Paladino, Principal Planner 

carla.paladino@cityofmedford.org 

541-774-2395 

PROJECT: 

Exit 27– South Medford 
Interchange Traffic Solutions 
 

WHEN: 

We’re taking comments thru 
September 30, 2021 
 

WHERE: 

Watch the August 31 virtual 

meetings HERE. 

 

Thomas Guevara, ODOT Senior Planner 

Thomas.Guevara@odot.state.or.us 

541-957-3692  
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